

22 April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Parent Survey 2024

I am writing to seek your feedback on a wide range of aspects that are important to us at Charles Darwin School.

Thank you to everyone that completed the Ofsted survey in June 2023 that led to our very positive 'Good' report. The questions of our parent survey 2024 are the same but as this is internal we can use the data and comments more usefully to understand parental views on a range of areas.

We would be grateful if you could spare a few minutes to complete the below parent survey for your son/daughter.

https://forms.office.com/e/wJbNG3MEWq

The survey will be open from **Tuesday 23rd April until Tuesday 7th May**. If you have more than one child with us you will be able to complete the feedback for each of your children.

Don't forget to look out for The Link, our weekly newsletter sent out every Friday during term time which is our main way of communicating with you. Also, visit our school website to find lots of information relating to what your child is learning, school policies, key dates and information, and much more.

Finally, we have been utilising Satchel One to communicate more with parents for things like homework, achievement points, behaviour points and timetables. We would be interested in hearing your comments in the free text section of the survey.

Thank you in advance for your time in completing this survey.



